We are trying to give all the professors the information on when they can send students to the ARC to take tests.  Please keep this list handy for the semester.  The students do not need to make appts, but if you have more than 3 students taking the test at the same time, you will need to let us know.  You can either hand deliver the tests to the ARC or email the tests to Joanne Godlewski at jgodlewski@bellarmine.edu or to Debbie Burgin at dburgin@bellarmine.edu and let us know if there are any special directions.  For instance, can they use a cheat sheet, calculator, formula sheet, open book or anything special.  We also need to know if they need a scantron sheet.  Here are the days and times:

 

Monday – Friday 8am-12noon and 1pm to 5pm 

 

They must be done by noon in the morning and by 5pm in the afternoon.

 

Thank You,
Debbie Z. Burgin
ARC
Have a Great Day!
ARC HOURS
Sunday 2-8pm
Mon-Thurs. 8-8pm
Friday 8-5pm
